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Although it is unfortunate that we are not able to celebrate this momentous occasion
together due to the international crisis we are experiencing, I would like to express
through this message my heartfelt gratitude to all our employees, partners and clienteles.
 
6 decades of Stronghold Insurance would have been a mere dream if it were not for you
all.
 
To the workforce, our employees, we are always in awe of how you are able to deliver
quality work no matter the situation we are in. All of your hard work and sacrifices didn’t
go unnoticed — we see it and we are more than grateful.
 
For the wonderful business opportunities you always give us — thank you, our dear
associates and partners. We are more than lucky to be in these invaluable relationships
and you can trust that we will continuously uphold our responsibility to achieve our
common endeavors. 
 
Last but not the least, I would like to thank our clients for your loyalty and support. It is,
at all times, our priority to provide you the products and services that you deserve.
 
All of you have made success possible for Stronghold Insurance. May our 60 years
together be a manifestation of what we can still achieve in the
coming years.
 
Amidst these trying times, you have all proven that our
commitment to our corporate goals does not waver. With
that, we pray for everyone’s safety; once the storm has
passed, we cannot wait to personally celebrate this
milestone with all of you.
 
Stay safe everyone and HAPPY 60TH ANNIVERSARY!

MR. ROMULO I. DELOS REYES, JR.

PRESIDENT & GENERAL MANAGER

@StrongholdInsuranceCoInc @Stronghold_Ins

strongholdinsurance.com.ph
Editorial and Art: Marketing Team

HAPPY 60TH ANNIVERSARY, STRONGHOLD!

In light of the COVID-19 outbreak, the company's 60th anniversary celebration was moved to December 2020.



DAVAO REGIONAL OFFICE

APPRECIATION

WESTERN VISAYAS REGIONAL OFFICE

CAUAYAN, ISABELA AND TUGUEGARAO BRANCHES

NIGHTS With the primary purpose of celebrating those who achieved
exemplary production results for the year 2019, the series
of Appreciation Nights was also held in line with Stronghold
Insurance’s 60th anniversary on March 21, 2020.
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CAUAYAN, ISABELA BRANCH INAUGURATION

Led by: President  and General Manager
Mr. Romulo I. Delos Reyes, Jr. and Cauayan
Branch Manager Ms. Susana N. Dela Cuesta

March 11. 2020

HEAD OFFICE

Sisenando Pagsinuhin, Jr.
Jxyl Jill Pahilga 
John-Wil Durante
Josefino Razon 
Alexander Dimapilis
Edmar Burlado
Crisanta Agana

Mar 4
Mar 10
Mar 14
Mar 16
Mar 19
Mar 25
Mar 27

MAKATI ANNEX

Marlyn Siagan
Jesson Cobrado
Rodolfo Chan, Jr.

Mar 2
Mar 3
Mar 13

CAGAYAN DE ORO REGIONAL OFFICE

Sheila Sastre
Norman Gonzaga

Mar 20
Mar 26 CEBU REGIONAL OFFICE

Edward Christopher Leyson
Erwin Bayon-on

Mar 15
Mar 18

NORTHERN LUZON REGIONAL OFFICE

Gemma Lomibao
Brenda Diaz

Mar 23
Mar 26

CAUAYAN, ISABELA BRANCH

Jeanelyne Landiza Mar 22
GENERAL SANTOS REGIONAL OFFICE

Noraine Vic Hazel Magatao
Alejandro Margallo

Mar 24
Mar 27DAVAO REGIONAL OFFICE

Luisito Aliwanon Mar 3
LUCENA BRANCH

Maria Gracia Magpayo Mar 5

OZAMIS BRANCH

Kathleen Jane Molina Mar 20

ZAMBOANGA BRANCH

Dennis Javier Mar 14 GUIGUINTO, BULACAN BRANCH

Jerwyn Gutay Mar 10


